
LB RICHMOND UPON THAMES                                                                                     PUBLIC NOTICE          
Clifden Road, Twickenham  FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION 
Speed Table  12 March 2020  

 

Official 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the London Borough of 
Richmond upon Thames proposes to install a raised junction entry in Clifden 
Road at its junction with Station Road. 
 
The speed table will be sited in Clifden Road at its junction with Station Road 
with a total length, at its longest point, of 10.8 mertes.  The length includes 
ramps, which have a gradient of 1:20. 
  
A drawing showing the proposed design will be available for public inspection, 
quoting reference 20/038, at: - 

(a)  the Civic Centre (Central Reception, ground floor), 44 York 
Street, Twickenham between 9.15am and 5pm on Mondays to 
Fridays, except for Bank and other public holidays; or 

(b)  may be viewed on the Council’s web-site at 
http://www.richmond.gov.uk/public_notices 
 

Persons wishing to make representations regarding proposals should write to the 
Head of Engineering, Traffic and Parking Policy, London Borough of Richmond upon 
Thames, Civic Centre, 44 York Street, Twickenham TW1 3BZ within 21 days of the 
date of this Notice giving the grounds of their objection.  Representations may also 
be sent by email to Trafficandengineering@richmond.gov.uk 

 
Nick O’Donnell 
Assistant Director – Traffic and Engineering Civic Centre, 44 York Street, 
Twickenham TW1 3BZ 
 
Dated 12 March 2020 

 
HIGHWAYS ACT 1980 – SECTION 90C 

 
RAISED ENTRY TREATMENT 

 
CLIFDEN ROAD, TWICKENHAM 

 
(Reference 20/041) 
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